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 Chair Wilkin, Vice Chair White, Ranking Member Sweeney and members of the committee, 

thank you for allowing me to provide testimony opposing HB227. Alllowing just about anyone 

who wants to carry a concealed loaded gun in public places, regardless of how much they know 

about gun safety, regardless of how much or how little training the person has had in handling or 

using a firearm, regardless of their criminal history is my definition of insanity. This is a recipe 

for more murder and mayhem, as if mass shootings are not already at record pace. Please stop 

the madness! Please reject HB227. 


